
STATE OF NEW MEXICO 
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT  

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
 
 
IN RE TARCO ENERGY, LC      CASE NO. 24698 

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION’S  
MOTION TO CONTINUE HEARING TO OCTOBER 3, 2024 

 
The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (“OCD”) moves to reschedule the continue 

the hearing in this matter to October 3, 2024, and states the following in support thereof: 

1. On July 9, 2024, OCD docketed the Notice of Violation issued to Tarco Energy, LC 

(“Tarco”), OGRID #279579, and served the docketing notice on Tarco by certified mail 

and electronic mail.  

2. OCD in the docketing notice stated that the informal resolution period had expired without 

resolution of the NOV.  

3. Shortly after OCD served the docketing notice, Tarco’s president contacted OCD’s 

counsel and requested additional time to review the NOV and discuss an informal 

resolution with OCD. Since, then OCD has further contact with Tarco’s president and need 

to extend time to continue to negotiate a possible settlement regarding this NOV. 

4. OCD requests to continue the hearing date to October 3, 2024. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

___________________ 
Christy Treviño  
Assistant General Counsel  
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and 
Natural Resources Department 
Oil Conservation Division  
1220 South St. Francis Drive  
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505  
Tel (505) 607-4524 
Fax (505) 476-3220   
Christy.Trevino@emnrd.nm.gov  



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I certify that on Septmeber 04, 2024, I served this pleading by electronic mail only on: 

Joe L. Tarver 
President 
TARCO ENERGY, LC 
3805 109th Street  
Lubbock, TX 79423 

_________________ 
Christy Treviño 

Joe@tarcosupply.com




